PLANNING and ZONING COMMISSION
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The Planning and Zoning Commission will not hold
their regularly scheduled meeting on
June 20, 2019.

As of, June 19, 2019
no one has requested an item be placed on the agenda
or requested a meeting with the commission.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is
July 18,2019 at 6:00 PM in City Hall
at 608 Ash Street.




